
Tuesday, December 19, 2023 

Announcements 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Dons:  Today is College Wear Wednesday!  Teachers, 
please take your class counts and report them on the 
Google Form posted in our Admin SV Google Classroom.  
Feel free to take a picture of your class to be featured on 
our school’s Instagram! 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Students with “No Class” Passes:  If you 
currently have a “No Class” pass and will be having the 
same “No Class” period during 2nd semester or are 
enrolled in a 1st period Dual Enrollment class, please see 
Ms. Svider in the Counseling Office for your new “No 
Class” pass. 
 
Attention Dons:  There will be a Pet Supply Drive being 
held now through March 29th.  Please donate any pet 
related items such as:  food, blankets, toys, etc.  These 
donations will be given to the VIDA Rescue Shelter.   
Community Service Hours will be given for your donations.  
Drop off your donations at Room 405, 406, 504 or 506.   
Donation boxes will be present at any of these four AVID 
rooms. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Boys JV Soccer vs Baldwin Park 
  @ Baldwin Park - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Boys Varsity Soccer vs Baldwin Park 
  @ Baldwin Park - 5:00 
 
Girls JV & Varsity Water Polo vs Baldwin Park 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

Dons:  This is the last chance to order your yearbook at the 
current price.  Once we return from the break the price of 
the yearbook will go up to full price.  If you haven’t 
purchased your yearbook yet, now is the time to do it.  
Yearbooks can be purchased for $125 online at 
www.yearbookforever.com or in the ASB Office with  
Ms. Diaz.  The price of the yearbook will increase on 
January 9th, so get your yearbook today! 

Yearbook 
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Please Release The Following 

Boys Varsity Basketball 

@ 1:15 

Boys JV & Varsity Soccer 

@ 1:15 

Girls JV & Varsity Water Polo 

@ 2:00 
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Group B 

has duty this week 


